
Aviator Academy  Newsletter  

AUGUST 1, 2010  

page 1 

Edenvale Gathering of  Classics August 7, 2010 

Aviator Academy has a spot at this great annual event of Edenvale Classics and provides 0.5 hour introductory flights for 

$85 HST included. Information about our flight school and club, as well as our pilot shop (new CFS, charts, log books, 

study books) will be available. 

Everybody is welcome! 

òLOST & FOUNDó Competition 

Improve your aviation knowledge and skills! Every pilot holding Ultra-light Pilot Permit can join the competition. Competitorõs 

mission is: to find all specified airports, make a flight plan, complete a cross-country flight according to the flight plan, and bring 

a proof  of landing at all specified airports. Judging criteria: flight plan, true flight x flight plan, proof of landings, post-flight, 

flight time. There are prizes for First, Second and Third place!  Entry fee $50. Dead line for submitting the application is     Au-

gust 13, 2010! You can use your own ultra-light airplane or rent the Aviator Academy Sportstar. You can complete your flight 

anytime between August 17 and August 28, 2010. Award Ceremony - August 29, 2010 at FUD Grill Restaurant Edenvale Aero-

drome. 

See our website for more details and application form. 

www.aviatoracademy.ca  

NEW! Free 0.5 flight hour a month for each member and student! 

We would like to avoid any pre-paid accounts, but we do not want to cut your discounts! 

Starting August 1, 2010 every Aviator Academy member and student gets a discount card for each month. We will count 

down every flight and after completing 5 hours per month there will be 0.5 flight hour for free. 

Each month members get a new discount card.  

The discount Card for August should already be in your mailbox! 

Student Package 

Starting August 1, 2010, Aviator Academy offers a Student Package for newcomers. The package includes: Ground 

School, Radio Course, Sign up fee, study material and 25 flight hours of dual instruction. With a 5% discount. 

All new students who sign up on August 7, 2010 at Edenvale Gathering of the Classics will get discount 10%. 

This is only one time offer! 

Welcome to our new July students... 

Matt  Hinton  became our student on July 19 , 2010            Brandon Woodward became our student on July 21, 2010 



  

 Our student, Jamie Knight has 

completed his first solo on June 11, 2010 

(see July Newsletter). He is a big aviation 

enthusiast and Aviator Academy fan!  

 He afforded his company trucks to 

Aviator Academy for advertisement, so you 

just might meet one of these five trucks with 

Aviator Academy logo on the way! 

 

 Thank you Jamie! 
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Thanks to our supporter! 


